
 
 

 

To: City Council  

From: Environmental Advisory Committee    

Date: May 27, 2025  

Re: Correspondence from 50by30 Niagara  

 
At the May 14, 2025, meeting of the Environmental Advisory Committee, the following 
motion was passed: 
 
Moved by:     Norbert Gieger 
Seconded by: Jack Hellinga   
 
That the Environmental Advisory Committee recommend to Council that 50by30 
Niagara Correspondence be considered; and  
 
That this motion be sent to the City Clerk by the Committee Chair.  
 
  CARRIED 
  
 
 

Memorandum 


